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Blake Johnson <bjohnson@natrs.com>

wind farm CUP application
Keith and Judy Harder <kjharder@centurylink.net> Wed, May 15, 2019 at 8:54 AM
To: dbelton07@gmail.com, madfarm@tctelco.net, wlkroupa@yahoo.com, jd77schmidt@hotmail.com, kathyinlow@gmail.com
Cc: somstead@marioncoks.net, bjohnson@natrs.com

We are writing in support of the Expedition Wind CUP application that is before the Marion County
Planing Commission.  We are land owners in the proposed foot print and have leased our land for this
project. We live in Hillsboro and were born and raised in Marion County.  We know there is opposition to
this project from those who live in and near the footprint. We also know there are also those who live in
the foot print who support this project. We believe that we need to be moving toward a renewable energy
future and am glad that we in Marion County can be part of that movement. We hope the Planning
Commission will support this project.  

Thank you for your service to Marion County by serving on the Planning Commission.  

Sincerely, 

Keith and Judy Harder
218 S Lincoln
Hillsboro, Ks 
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